
31 st January, 2022 

BSE Limited 
P J Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai - 400001. 

Scrip Code: 512599 

Kind Attn. Mr. Harshad Naik, Assistant Manager, Listing Compliance 

Dear Sir, 

Sub.: Clarification on recent news item appeared in the website 
https://www.business-standard.com/ on 24th January, 2022 captioned 
"Adani Enterprises is setting up two data centers, totaling a cost of 
Rs. 4,646 crore, in Noida sectors 62 and 80 respectively - UP MSME and 
Export Promotion Minister". 

Ref: Your e-mail dated 27th January, 2022. 

This is in response to th_e clarification sought with reference to the subject mentioned 
news item. It is submitted that we do not comment on media speculation or rumors as 
its inappropriate to do so. 

The Company regularly evaluates all opportunities across its various businesses with 
the objective of enhancing shareholders' value. In the event there is any development 
which requires disclosure under Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and 
Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015, we will disclose the same in accordance 
with the regulatory requirements. 

You are requested to take the above on your records. 

Thanking you, 

Adani Enterprises Ltd 
"Adani Corporate House·, 
Shantigram, Near Vaishno Devi Circle, 
S. G. Highway, Khodiyar 
Ahmedabad 382 421 
Gujarat. India 
CIN: L51100GJ1993PLC019067 

Tel + 91 79 2656 5555 
Fax + 91 79 2555 5500 
info@adani.com 
www.adani.com 

Registered Office : "Adani Corporate House·. Shantigram, Near Vaishno Devi Circle. S. G. Highway, Khodiyar, Ahmedabad - 382421 
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